From: Mishaan, Jessica

To: jim_grammond@cormedcare.com
Subject: response to public records request
Date: Monday, December 10, 2018 3:00:01 PM

Dear Mr. Grammond,

| write in response to your public records act request dated December 7, 2018. The Attorney
General’s Office is not the custodian of the records you seek. If you have not already, you may wish
to be in touch with the Vermont Department of Corrections (DOC). Information about how to
submit a public records act request to DOC is below and available at: http://www.doc.state.vt.us/.
We hope this information is helpful to you.

Contact Us — Vermont Department of Corrections

Genceral Information

Janette Hoague, Executive Administrative Assistant

NOB 2 South, 280 State Drive, Waterbury VT 05671-2000
Phone-802.241.2442

Public Records Officer David Turner

Phone-802.241.0060

Click here to submit a public record request to the Department of Corrections

Click Here-For Public Records Database and Agency Records Officer or Liaison Contact Information.

Sincerely,

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal

Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

p (802) 828-5500
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